
 Dear Lion Families- 

Welcome to Lookout Mountain’s 5th grade and Mrs. McSwain’s Manta Rays! I hope you all had a fantastic summer. I am excited to be back in the classroom with all of you! This will be my third-year teaching, and first year with Lookout Mountain. 

I would like to take this time to welcome you to our 5th grade classroom- McSwain’s Manta Rays! Our class colors are hot pink and lime green, and our mascot is Manta Rays. 

I have planned many projects and group activities for you for this year, which I know will lead to all of us having the best school year ever! In addition to projects and rigorous, engaging lessons, we will have fun in the classroom in the form of celebrations, speeches, and presentations. My goal for each Manta Ray is to grow into a responsible, caring 5th grader who loves to learn. 

The first day of school will be Monday, August 5th, 2023. The first bell rings at 8:10 a.m. Our school day starts at 8:15 a.m. and ends at 3:15 p.m. for all grade levels. Every Wednesday is an early release day, with students leaving at 1:45 p.m. 


IMPORTANT PARENT INFORMATION:
*There will be an OPEN HOUSE (Meet the Teacher Night) for the 2024/2025 school year, on Thursday, August 1st, 2024 from 5-6:30 pm.


SUGGESTED SUPPLY LIST:
• 4 Spiral-bound notebooks 
• 5 Folders (any color) 
• Highlighters, one of each color (yellow, green, pink) 
• One pair of Scissors 
• Pack of pencils 
• Glue Sticks 
• Crayons or colored pencils (no markers) 
• Small pencil box/pouch 

Optional Classroom Donations 
• Whiteboard markers 
• Tissues 
• Hand Sanitizer 
• Disinfectant wipes and Paper Towels 
• Bags of candy (i.e. Mints, Jolly Ranchers, Starbursts) for our prize box 
• Other items for the prize box (i.e. pencils, erasers, pens, Target “One Spot” items, trinkets) 

I hope to see you all at Meet the Teacher Night! 

Kind Regards, 
Mrs. McSwain
